

Paul Kinder, Superintendent of Schools Community Resource Specialist

January 5, 2009

Samara C. Kezele Fritchman PO BOX 455 Wauna, WA 98395

Dear Samara,

I wanted to let you know how much I appreciated the training on Ethics that you presented October 21, 2008 in Kansas City, Missouri. I attended the seminar and was captivated by the way you presented the subject matter. You presented the information in a way that was easy to follow and enjoyable which kept everyone's attention. I gained far more useful information than I had originally anticipated.

Sincerely,

Dwila Funk, MSW, LCSW Community Resource Specialist Blue Springs School District